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November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Year 7 + 8 CHRISTMAS LUNCH  
 

 
Christmas lunch for Year 7 and 8 students will be on Friday 15 December 2023. 
 

This is a special occasion where students sit with their tutor group to enjoy a traditional meal. 
There will be no break time snacks or other school lunches available that day, but a packed lunch 
may be brought in and eaten with the rest of their group.  
 
Christmas lunch this year will be a choice of either Christmas turkey or roast Quorn with 
vegetables and an ice cream pot for dessert. Students will also receive a Christmas cracker. 
 

Cashless catering is NOT available on this day. The cost of the lunch will be £3.00 and must be 
paid for in advance. Students who normally have a free school meal will automatically be given 
a Christmas lunch; they will not be charged, however, the online choice still needs to be 
completed. 
 

Please complete the online payment on ParentPay stating your child’s meal choice, either turkey 
or Quorn.  Orders can be placed for Christmas lunch from Thursday 23 November 2023. If you 
require a ParentPay login please email parentpay@seafordhead.org stating your child’s name 
and tutor group. 
 

The final payment day is Wednesday 29 November 2023; unfortunately, no orders can be 
accepted after this date.  
 

Yours sincerely  
 

 
                                                                       
Mr Pratt 
Assistant Headteacher  
 


